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7th June 2024 
Dear Families 
 
The rules around irregular attendance from September 2024 are changing.  As you are aware, “all 
children of compulsory school age who are registered pupils at a school, must attend that school 
regularly and punctually.  It is the responsibility of families to ensure this”. (Department for Education)  
 
The definition of irregular absences includes holidays taken in term time and persistent absence 
patterns failing into an unauthorised criteria. This is criteria set by the Government and is out of 
any school’s control.  
 
Overleaf is information from Together for Children giving a snapshot of the new rules 
regarding Fixed Penalty Notices for irregular attendance, as of September 2024. 
 
At Broadway, we understand that children are unwell from time to time and may not be able to 
attend school.  As always, we are here to support families and would like to thank you for your 
on-going support in working with us. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding these changes or need any advice around any 
attendance issues you may have; please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Robson or Jade Hanratty 
on 0191 528 3058.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
 

Mr. D Walton-Jonas  
Headteacher   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 





 

Broadway Junior School 
Springwell Road, Sunderland. SR4 8NW 
 
 
Telephone:        0191 528 3058 
E Mail:              admin@broadwayjuniorschool.com  
Website:           www.broadwayjuniorschool.com    
Twitter:            @broadwayjuniors 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

   

 


